
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO.1 

OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 

ELECTRIC SYSTEM LINE EXTENSION FEES AND CHARGES  

AND 

ELECTRIC RATES, FEES, AND TERMS OF SERVICE 

 

 

 A public hearing will be held at 9:30 a.m., March 18, 2025, so that the Board of 

Commissioners may consider changes to the electric system line extension fees and 

charges, as well as rates, fees, and terms of service applicable to customer metering and 

electric vehicle charging. 

 

 The hearing will be held at the PUD Administration Building in the Newport 

Conference Room, 130 N. Washington, Newport, Washington and via Microsoft Teams. 

 

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 
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